
Newsletter

Important dates and notices
Masses for our Junior children

Year 5 enjoyed a Pentecost Mass led by Sacred Heart’s Year 5 children this 

morning. Thank you Father Kieran for organising.

Donations

Thank you to those who have donated plants to our school, especially Mrs 

Marsh who has gone above and beyond by supplying: lots of vegetable 

plants for the children to plant and then hopefully harvest; lining material for 

the flower troughs; along with 2 trays of trailing plants and 3 pink Dahlias.

The Eco Council enjoyed planting these in the School Garden this week. 

Staff Car Park

Please can I remind all parents/carers not to use the staff car park for 

dropping off children or collecting them, as it is part of the footpath now 

where parents and children exit the premises. Thank you.

Let’s go Purple on Wednesday 9th June

In support of the Manchester Deaf Centre, we are inviting children to wear an 

item of clothing which is purple or a full outfit which is purple for a £1 

donation. For more information about the Manchester Deaf Centre and the 

work they carry out, please visit https://www.manchesterdeafcentre.com/

Update on Mr Breslin

Mr Breslin has completed Week 3 of Cycle 2 and is powering through. He 

has gone from having chemo every day to now 3 times a week which is 

positive, albeit draining. He has started physio for his leg, (if you remember 

he had a bleed) and is building his strength up there. We continue to check in 

with him and prayer for him. Thank you to Sharon Yates (an ex pupil) who 

popped into school this week to drop off a donation for Mr Breslin, which she 

raised by cycling in Manchester. Lots of love and support for you Mr Breslin. 

Keep going, you are doing so well!

Rewards & Celebrations

This Week’s Superstars 

A very big well done to the following children who have earned the 

most team points for their class this week. 

Infants                                      Juniors 

Rec - Grace Madden                        Year 3 – Aleks Kubacki

Year 1 – Isla Moore & Cora Woods  Year 4 – Jenson Holcroft

Year 2 – Oliver Baxendale                Year 5 – Bella Salvador

Year 6 – Scarlett McIntyre

Winning team is Red Rhinos 

Always Award Winner 

The class this week with the most children achieving their 

always award is Year 1

Class with the most nearest 100% Attendance

This week Year 6 with 99.7%

KS1 Handwriter of the week – Emily Eaton

KS2 Handwriter of the week – Emma Trecarichi

Next Friday we break up for half term, back in school on 7th June

As we are in the month of May, we remember to pray to Mary our Mother.

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School, Leigh

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter - @StJosephsLeigh 

Have a lovely weekend everyone!                  From Miss Daley                      Summer 1 Week 6  - 21st May 2021
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